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Beckery Day Centre relocation. 

As part of improving how we deliver support during the day, I am pleased to say that we are moving to two new locations in the Glastonbury and Street area.

The first of these is the Street Young People’s service located on Strode Road, next to Strode College. We have been using the ground floor of the building for many years. 

The second building is next to the Glastonbury Library Hub at 2, Orchard Court, Glastonbury. This building is in the heart of the town centre and therefore makes it easy for the people we support to access all the amenities. Both of these locations will have changing place facilities which is really positive for the wider community.

It is recognised that the current day centre at Beckery is no longer fit for purpose. The building is outdated and not fit for the future vision of a community focused day service. 

Beckery will close, with a date to be confirmed, when a move to the two new venues has taken place. People who will be using the new services will have a key role in shaping what the new offer will look like; meaning that people are able to have a true voice in what their support looks like.
There will be opportunities for people who attend Beckery and their family members/carers to meet with Discovery, SCC, and family consultants to share ideas of how the new spaces can be used, answer questions or concerns and promote a true sense of co-production of what day services will look like in the future. 

	For more information please contact: 


	Name:   Ami Bestall
Email:    ABestall@somerset.gov.uk
Telephone:   07816219323
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